
 

                                
  

Monday 15th April 2024 
 
Year 4- Science Workshop 

 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This half term, the children in Year 4 will be learning about Animals including humans. In 
order to support their learning, the children have the opportunity to participate in an 
exciting, virtual workshop provided by Dr Jo Science Solutions. During the workshop, the 
children will learn about the structure and functions of teeth, the importance of dental 
hygiene and how different types of teeth contribute to the process of digestion. Children 
will also be able to make and test their own toothpaste.  
 
Details are as follows-  
 
Date:              Thursday 9th May 2024 
 
Time:               School day as normal 
 
Place:             Enfield Heights Academy 
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £6 is necessary to cover the cost of the 

workshops otherwise the workshop will not go ahead. Please make payments 
through Arbor. 

 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission and to make the payment.  
Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, the session may not be able to take place. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Tariq 

 


